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Request for Proposals    
DUE Date April 17, 2020 (rec’d by 4:00 p.m.) UPDATED 04/06/2020 

City of North Augusta Household Hazardous Materials Collection Day 
 

The City of North Augusta Stormwater Management Department (SWMD) is requesting proposals from 
qualified and certified hazardous waste event operators and transporters to conduct a one day 
collection event for household hazardous wastes in 2020 and in 2021.  The City contains 9000 
households, which will receive notification of the event with their utility bills as well as posted 
advertisements and newspaper advertisements.  Various sources have documented household 
participation at between 1-2.5%.  It can be assumed that there will be some small but unknown level of 
participation from households outside of the City.  The City intends to hold one event in 2020 and 
at least one event in 2021 at a large retail center parking area near the Kroger on Knox Avenue in 
North Augusta.  
 
The first event will be held Saturday, May 16, 2020 and will last 3 hours: 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. Please 
note, the 2020 event date may be postponed to a later date within the calendar year.  This is due 
to uncertainty and potential ongoing restrictions for gatherings during the COVID19 crisis.  
 
The deadline for receipt of sealed proposals emailed or faxed proposals is 4 pm Friday, April 17, 2020.  
Proposals received after this time will not be accepted.   Emailed or faxed proposals will be accepted 
until the deadline. Only one copy of your proposal is required.   If for some reason bid opening does 
not occur at that time due to the ongoing Covid19 emergency, it will be held at the next available time 
when staff will be at the NA Municipal Center. All bidders will be notified by Monday, April 20, 2020 if 
the bid opening is being delayed. 
 
To receive an RFP Package, please contact Tanya Strickland at (803) 441-4246. 
  

City of North Augusta 
Attn: Tanya Strickland, Stormwater Manager 

100 Georgia Avenue  
North Augusta, SC 29861   

Email:  Tstrickland@northaugusta.net or FAX: 803 441-4203 
 

Proposals will be read, promptly at 4:00 p.m. Friday, April 17, 2020.  Bidders may attend the bid 
opening but are not required to be present. Bidders will be notified of the results via email.  
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